RPA HOSPITAL

NSW REDEVELOPMENT

As part of the RPA Redevelopment, on
Saturday 28 January 2023 further works are
taking place to remove asbestos identified in
the turning bay in the early works compound
area on Lambie Dew drive.

LAMBIE DEW pRIV®

An exclusion zone is already in place around

the early works compound, adjacent to the
RPA loading dock.

Early works
compound

As a precaution, the affected area within the
early works compound has been covered in
heavy duty plastic sheeting.

During the works additional safety measures
will be in place. The removal works will take
place between 7am - 4pm on Saturday

28 January 2023.

As a result of the works:

For the safety of staff, patients and visitors,
an exclusion zone will be in place around

Once works are complete an independent
the removal works area

assessor will review the site to give
Qualified asbestos removal workers will clearance certificates

be suited in Personal Protective Equipment

There will be minimal traffic disruption
PPE

( ) For further information about how we are
managing the safe removal of hazardous

materials, please refer to the attached fact
sheet.

Environmental site assessments including
air monitoring will be carried out during
the works

Trucks will travel to the site to remove the
material, the truck’s load will be covered to

ensure the safe transport of contaminated
materials

How can | contact the project team?

If you have any questions or would like more information please contact our project team at the details below.
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